
 

The classroom is almost ready 

for our new Junior Infants. We 

are all very excited in Fossa to 

see all of you. Have a look at 

your classroom.You might even 

spot your name or find your 

birthday month.We will see you 

all on Thursday morning bright 

and early. 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

I wonder what is in that 

big, blue shell. Have a 

guess. 


